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Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your understanding when we once 

again had to close school at short notice due to 

storm Eunice.  School managed to escape without 

any damage and I hope that this was the case for 

you too.  It has been lovely to see the signs of 

spring and despite the drizzle this week we are 

eagerly anticipating the longer days and warmer 

weather when we can get out and about. 

 

The children looked brilliant yesterday in their 

costumes for World book day; it is a delight to be 

surrounded by children who are eagerly wanting 

to be reading.  Developing a love of reading is 

something that we will be developing in the 

coming months, and which is being kick started by 

ƻǳǊ Ψget ŎŀǳƎƘǘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΩ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ 

 

 
Maple Class celebrating a full marble jar. 

 

At the start of the week our 

new behaviour policy and 

rules was launched.  

Hopefully the children have 

been talking to you about 

the marbles that they are 

earning and the class 

rewards that these will turn 

into. 

 

The adults will be using these words when they 

praise behaviours and when they remind children 

what behaviour they are looking for.  We have 

explained the rules to the children, and they are 

being reinforced in class.    

There are some behaviours that will still need to 

come straight to myself.  These are our serious 

breaches and are rare occurrences.  Regardless of 

which school I am at, we have systems in place in 

order that they can be appropriately addressed.   

As well as the class rewards they will get from 

collecting marbles the staff will be looking out for 

our over and above.  To be over and above, children 

will need to be consistently reaching the 

expectations of their behaviour that we have for 

them.  When they are identified as being over and 

above they will have their certificate in assembly and 

have their hot chocolate in school with me.  

 

A child from each class celebrating their over and above 

good behaviour with a yummy cup of hot chocolate! 

 

We have simplified the school rules to 3: 

¶ Ready ς to learn, to listen, for a 

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΣ ŦƻǊ t9Χ 

¶ Respectful ς to each other, to adults, 

ƻŦ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅΧ 

¶ Safe ς when playing, aware of risks, in 

ƻǳǊ ŀŎǘƛƻƴǎ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΧ 

 



We are excited about our inset day on Monday which 

is a Palladian wide day.  During the day the staff will 

be focusing on our Pillars:  

 

¶ Pillar 4 -A courageous curriculum delivered 

through quality pedagogy 

¶ Pillar  3-  All learners to be theƛǊ ΨōŜǎǘ ǎŜƭǾŜǎΩ- 

¶ Pillar 2-  5ŜǾŜƭƻǇ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŜǾŜǊȅōƻŘȅΩǎ 

expertise 

 
We will be working with Aidan Severs who will help us 

think about a courageous subject leadership and also 

ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊǳǎǘΩǎ ƴŜǿ ŀǎǎŜǎǎƳŜƴǘ 

principles will support our learning in the classroom.  

The curriculum is an area of development in our 

Ofsted improvement plan and so this day will enable 

us to move this forward.   

 

We do appreciate your understanding in our moving 

of this inset day so that we can join together with the 

Trust. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Tracey Dunn 

 

 

GET CAUGHT READING CHALLENGE 

 

To coincide with World 

Book Day, we are 

launching our ΨBeing 

Caught ReadingΩ 

Challenge. 

We would like for you to 

send in photos of your  

children reading in any 

situation. A book at bedtime, the back of a cereal 

packet at breakfast, even listening to an audio 

book.  The children will receive an additional 

marble for their reading photo. 

 

All photos can be sent to 

admin@westwoodwithiford.org 

 

 

 

 

 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their 

childΩs Data Collection Sheet. If you have not yet 

submitted your form, please can you do this as soon 

as possible.   Thank you. 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 
 

We are delighted to be holding Forest School days 

for each class again this term. 
 

Tuesday 8th March ς Oak Class 

Thursday 10th March ς Maple Class 

Thursday 17th March ς Willow Class 
 

Please can the children come to school in 

appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear.  

Lots of warm layers, waterproofs and wellies. A 

spare pair of socks may be necessary and extra 

snacks, particularly for the older children. 

 

 

UKRAINE 

We are all saddened by the conflict currently 

taking place in Ukraine. The situation is not 

something we plan to discuss with the children in 

a structured way at this time. However, staff will 

engage with any child who asks questions, as and 

when the need arises. Staff have access to 

appropriate resources, as provided by the 

Department of Education, and will respond to any 

child in a reassuring way. 

DATES 
 

 

MONDAY 7th MARCH 

TD DAY ς SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

TUESDAY 8th MARCH 

SCHOOL IS OPEN 

Forest School for Oak Class 

 

THURSDAY 10th MARCH 

Forest School for Maple Class 

 

THURSDAY 17th MARCH 

Forest School for Willow Class 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 

  

 

 

 



 

 

FoWS UPDATE 

 

After a quiet January we are looking forward to 

the return of a few events over the next few 

months, including discos, quiz evening, Easter 

egg hunt, and the smarties challenge.  
 

FoWS are also arranging a number of activities 

for the children to enhance their learning in line 

with the national curriculum.  

Fundraising throughout the year is vital to 

ensure we can continue to provide funds to 

support extra activities, resources and 

opportunities.  

Whilst our event calendar is quiet, you can still 

support FoWS when shopping online via 

Amazon or easy fundraising. Both routes to shop 

ŀǊŜ ƛƴŎǊŜŘƛōƭȅ Ŝŀǎȅ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ŏƻǎǘ ȅƻǳ ŀ 

penny. Even your weekly food delivery can earn 

a donation for the school through easy 

fundraising. Why not give it a try. Links are on 

our Facebook page and website.  

FOWS are an incredibly small team. If you could 

spare an hour a month to join our meetings, 

have ideas for fundraisers, or activities we could 

provide to the children, we would love to have 

more members join our team. Our next meeting 

is on Tuesday 15th Feb at 7pm on zoom/teams.  

Please email 

fundraising@westwoodwithiford.org if you 

would like to join us and we can provide the log 

in details.  

Thank you for your continued support 

FOWS Team. 

 

 

WESTWOOD SCARECROW TRAIL 2022 

 

Saturday 28th May ς Sunday 5th June 

 

The theme for our annual scarecrow trail is... 

OUT OF THIS WORLD! 

Famous people, characters, films, books or 

music relating to space - think Tim Peak, Rocket 

Man by Elton John, twinkle twinkle little star, 

Yoda or Dr Spock to name but a few! 

The Scarecrow trail is a fantastic community 

event as well as a big fundraiser for our school. 

We need your help!  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƎŜǘ ƛƴ ǘƻǳŎƘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ Χ 

- Keen to make your own scarecrow 

- Willing to host a scarecrow in your garden 

- A community group or group of friends who 

would like to make a scarecrow together 

- Someone who enjoys crafts who would like to 

help someone else make their scarecrow, 

or contribute to a small part of our whole village 

scarecrow (new for this year ) 

- A local business willing to sponsor us and / or 

donate a prize 

- Or just interested in finding out more about 

the trail generally and how you can help 

Email: westwoodscarecrows@yahoo.co.uk or 

via our Westwood Scarecrow pages on 

Facebook, Instagram or Twitter 

 

Please also feel free to catch us in the playground! 

Deadline for entries: Monday 4 April 2022 

From the Scarecrow Team 

Lilly, Bryony, Helen, Kay, Vicky and Rachel 
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